NORTHFIELD MANOR PRIMARY ACADEMY

Mrs S Pennington: Head Teacher



SWARTHMORE ROAD SELLY OAK BIRMINGHAM

B29 4JT

Telephone:

0121 675 2489

Facsimile: 08719116062 Email: enquiry@northfieldmanoracademy.org.uk

Website: www.northfieldmanoracademy.org.uk

13th June 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to reassure you that any inappropriate behaviour by a parent or carer will be dealt with immediately and firmly. Swearing, aggression or intimidation will lead to an immediate ban from the school site as stated in our policy which is on our website should you wish to read it. I am sure you will agree that it is not to be tolerated by any of us and for many good reasons which are obvious and I do not need to list.

The vast, vast majority of our parents have a very clear expectation of good behaviour and that it is upheld, not only by children but by adults too. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for this. In a climate where bad behaviour can be accepted and even applauded or glorified – I am thinking of the media here – it is good to know that in the real world we are still aware that behaving badly, or allowing others to do so, especially in front of children, is very damaging.

Success and happiness, not to say positive mental health is generally built on the ability of a person to form and sustain good relationships and to work positively with others. It is important that our children grow up in that culture and learn to behave with respect and dignity. Anything or anyone that undermines this culture for our children, parents and staff will be rightly challenged.

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Pennington Head Teacher





S. Pennyto



